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Erick O. Agina 

Public Disclosure Commission 

PDC Case # 33375  

 

Apologies, 

 

I thought I had sent a reply, but it appears that did not happen. 

 

First of all, I thank Mr. Morgan for bringing the shortfall to our attention. A lot of issues were raised and 

discussed about the level and need for a PAC within the Spokane Valley Firefighters Local 876. It was 

decided to close the account and the PAC, and make contributions directly to Candidates PAC, rather 

than PAC to PAC. 

 

I am a part-time treasurer and point of contact for this PAC, and was unaware of the true and timely 

needs of a PAC. This has been the main challenge regarding this account. I am learning. In the short 

term, the Closing C-4 has been filed, the past docs (according to ORCA) have all been filed. The banking 

account used for this PAC has been closed. 

 

The total transactions for the last 24 months of this account were 3 deposits totaling $1000 from a single 

contributor (Spokane Valley Firefighters Union), and three contributions at $250/ea to local candidates. 

The remaining balance of $250 was returned to the single depositor (Spokane Valley Firefighters Union). 

 

If this PAC continues to be out of compliance... please advise, and I will make corrections as needed. 

 

Respectfully, 

George Hedebeck 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13021175549

